From: GLYNN M M <+16512249287>

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 10:15 AM

To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Voice Mail (52 seconds)

Hi, this is the Glynn family at 24 South St. Albans. That's 651-224-9287. We are calling in reference to the 695 grand
rezoning agenda. We oppose this redevelopment as it is planned now. No reasonable person believes the story that
this plan has to be so out of scale at this site. Respectfully, the Glynn family. Thank you. (paraphrased)

You received a voice mail from GLYNN M M .


tel:6512249287

